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May 4, 2021   
   
Dear Families and Stakeholders:     
 
We look forward to our meeting TOMORROW NIGHT, May 5th, at 5:00pm. 
The link below will allow you access.  
  
We will be giving updates on the following topics: 

• Visitation Processes 
• Outdoor Activities and Mask Wearing 
• PPE Policies 
• Golf Tournament Update 

 
In the last two weeks we have not had many updates to share. The numbers 
are trending in the right direction for both the state and Amego in terms of 
the positivity rate. We will continue to monitor and assess on a regular 
basis.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns or agenda items you would like 
discussed, please submit them to Contact@AmegoInc.org.  
 
Thank you, 

 
 
John Randall 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://amegoinc.zoom.us/j/746397376 
Meeting ID: 746 397 376  
One tap mobile  
+13126266799,,746397376# US (Chicago)  
+13017158592,,746397376# US (Germantown)  
 Dial by your location  
       +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)  
       +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)  
       +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)  
       +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)  
       +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)  
       +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)  
Meeting ID: 746 397 376  
Find your local number: https://amegoinc.zoom.us/u/akIdEGjYQ 
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